CRAPHISOFTPARK

Announcement

establishment of a new subsidiary

Pursuant to the articles 55-56 of the Act 120 of 2001. on capital markets and to
order 24/2008. (VII1.15.) of the Ministry of Finance on the rules of information
duties regarding publicly traded securities Graphisoft Park SE makes the
following extraordinary announcement on the establishment of a new
subsidiary.

In order to carry out certain real estate development, facilities management,
engineering, administrative activities and accounting within the Group more
efficiently, these activities of the Group will be outsourced from January 1, 2018
to a newly created subsidiary, Graphisoft Park Engineering & Management Kft.
The new company is a wholly owned subsidiary of Graphisoft Park SE.

Budapest, December 18, 2017
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